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STANDARD FOR MINERAL FIBRE THERMAL INSULATION FOR BUILDINGS, 
PART 2: INSTALLATION 

 

ULC Standards is pleased to announce the publication of the Third Edition of ULC-S702.2, Standard for 

Mineral Fibre Thermal Insulation for Buildings, Part 2: Installation. This ULC Standard was approved by 

the ULC Standards Committee on Thermal Insulation Materials and Systems, and is published under the 

date of June 2015. 

 
This Standard specifies the requirements for installation of mineral fibre thermal insulation products for 
buildings such that, when installed, a product manufactured and packaged according to CAN/ULC-S702 
will provide the properties declared by the manufacturer. 
 
This Standard stipulates the requirements for the installation of the product, documentation on the 
installation and a declaration by the insulation installer that the installation has been done in accordance 
with this Standard. 
 
This Standard does not specify all the requirements for the product to determine fitness for purpose 
according to their intended use; some of these aspects are specified in Building Codes. The insulation 
installer must ensure, when choosing a product, that the product is suitable for the application (i.e. wall 
insulation or attic insulation, etc.), based on the manufacturer’s recommendations. 
 
Apart from a new item required in the Job Site Certificate, this edition includes only minor revisions 
intended to clarify the requirements. 
 
ULC-S702.2 is not currently referenced in the National Building Code of Canada.   

This Third Edition Standard can be ordered for $192.00 (hard copy) or $160.00 (PDF) through our 
website at www.ulc.ca by selecting ULC Standards. Once at the ULC Standards page, select Sales of 
ULC Standards Materials. 

Please note that this standard is available only in English. 

Should you require additional information, please contact John Wade at (613) 368-4426 or by email at 
address: John.Wade@ul.com 

 

Yours truly, 

ULC Standards 

 

 
G. Rae Dulmage 

Director, Standards Department 
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